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Questions from the Board on Matters not on the Agenda 

 

1) Senior civil servant Sue Gray is investigating whether there were Downing Street and 

government parties that breached Covid lockdown rules in 2020 on: 15 May, 20 May, 13 

November, 27 November, 10 December, 14 December, 15 December, 16 December, 18 

December. 

Can West Midlands Police tell us how many Fixed Penalty Notices they issued on these 

dates, and how many events did they have to attend and/or break up on these dates? 

         (To be asked by Tom McNeil) 

2) Could the Chief Constable share any information in regards to drink driving incidents over 

the Christmas and New Year period.  If so, are the incidents higher or lower than previous 

years?  

        (To be asked by Bhupinder Gakhal) 

3) Can the Chief Constable detail the impact and implications Home Office crime recording 

rules are having on West Midlands Police and the pressure it puts upon the force’s limited 

resources?  

(To be asked by Bhupinder Gakhal) 

 
4) Can the Chief Constable describe how West Midlands Police is improving its compliance 

with the Victims Code? 
 
         (To be asked by Cath Hannon)  
 

5) Can the Chief Constable describe the improvements made to the Victim Personal Statement 
process which have increased the number of Victim Personal Statements presented in court 
hearings?  

         (To be asked by Cath Hannon)  
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